
Brett Hedger

Dear Australian Government

RE: Inquiry: the Comprehensive revision of the Telecommunications (Interception and Access) Act 
1979.

I am very concerned about internet privacy and do not want my government increasing surveillance 
and tracking of internet use, I want stronger laws to protect my privacy and keep government and 
corporations out of my business – I would like you to put in place the International Principles on the 
Application of Human Rights to Communications Surveillance – which are repeated below and 
available at https://en.necessaryandproportionate.org/text

Thank you

From

Brett Hedger
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